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Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca (mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca)
Sent: June-08-17 5:50 AM

To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --

2017-06-08

-- Case Number -­

EB-2017-0049

-- Name -­

Kelly L

-- Phone ---
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

To whom it may concern ,

The idea that you are trying to get more money out of already strapped people is crazy. There are many other ways to
make profit. I do understand that everybody wants/needs to make money. However it shouldn't always be the
consumer that pays. Perhaps cuts could be made within Hydro One. A CEO doesn't need to make 4 plus million dollars
plus other extras . I'm also confident that most of your other employees could take a slight pay decrease and still
function quite normally in their lives. The average person in Ontario is struggling as is with the cost of hydro which is a
necessary evil . Other provinces are able to charge less and yet still turn a profit . We do not need to pay for new plants
that are currently under construction use all the profits made in years past to cover this. Seniors, families etc shouldn't
have to choose between hydro or food . There shouldn't be a raise in rates there should be a drastic reduction in rates
Hydro One will have to figure out how to run on less just like other businesses have to in this day and age! Perhaps then
people in Ontario could start spending elsewhere and get the economy going stronger.

-- Attachment --


